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May 2020 

  

Thank you for your letters about the Equality Act 2010 
 
I am grateful to you for raising your concerns. I have made my commitment to protecting single 
sex spaces for women and girls clear. As part of this work I will ensure that Government 
guidance gives a clear message to service providers, schools and others, putting their ability to 
provide single sex spaces beyond doubt. 

I will be able to say more about this important issue when I publish the Government’s response 
to the Gender Recognition Act consultation in the summer. 
 
Thank you for your letter. 

Best wishes, 
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